
Dates for your Diary 

8th May Bank Holiday (additional due to Coronation) 

9th - 12th May Y6 Standardised Assessment Tests (SATs) 

15th - 18th May Bikeability - Y6C 

18th May 
Class Photograph Day -all children to come into 
school in uniform (including Y6 and Y5 who have 
PE/Bikeability) 

19th May Y5 Lego STEM robotics workshop 

22nd May Y6 Lego STEM robotics workshop 

26th May Break up for Whit Holiday 

12th June 
School reopens & wear blue for Diabetes UK 
Awareness Week 

12th June 
Phonics  Screening Check and Multiplication Tables 
Check will be completed this week 

13th June Anne Frank Trust—Y5 homophobia workshop 

19th June 6pm-7pm Online Safety Parent Workshop  

23rd- & 26th - 
28th June 

Bikeability - Y6D (adjustment to date) 

5-7th July Year 6 Residential to Robin Wood 

10th-21 July 
Health and Fitness Fortnight—children to wear 
sports clothes   

17th July (am) Nursery and Reception Sports Day 

18th July (am) KS1 Sports Day 

18th July (pm) KS2 Sports Day 

Friday 5th May 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Year 4 Forest School 
Next week, both Y4 classes will have their 
Forest School session on Friday 12th May. 
Please can all Year 4 children come to 
school wearing clothes suitable for Forest 
School activities on this day.  Thank you. 

Online Safety Hub - Instagram 
This week, we would like to draw your 
attention to the section on our Online 
Safety Hub which contains everything 
parents need to know about Instagram. 
Instagram is a versatile, ever-evolving 
photo and video-sharing social media 
platform which is the fourth most popular 
social media platform in the world and is 
aimed at ages 13 and above.  
To learn about Instagram features, the 
risks posed by accessing it and how to 
make it safe for your child,  please visit: 
https://broadoak.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
parent/deep-dives/instagram 
https://broadoak.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
parent/app-review/instagram 

Coronation 
This week, the children have been 
learning all about the Coronation, His 
Majesty The King and Her Majesty The 
Queen Consort. We hope you enjoy 
watching the Coronation on Saturday and  
celebrating this special event with your 
family and friends over the Bank Holiday 
weekend.   

Please can we remind parents 
that we have a range of preloved 
uniform which is available  for 
you from the meeting room at 
the front of school.  The items 

are free of charge as part  of our commitment to 
recycling and reusing items. The preloved school 
clothes, can be accessed  each morning between 
8:45am and 9:00am and at the end of the day 
between 3:20pm and 3:40pm. 
Should you have any school uniform which is in  
good condition which you would like to donate to 
school, please  send these into school.  Thank you.    

Breakfast Club during SATs Week 
 

This year, the Year 6 Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) will 
take place from Tuesday 9th May until Friday 12th May and 
we will, once again, be running our ‘Assessment Week 
Breakfast Club’ which has been so successful in previous 
years.  
The children are invited to arrive in the Junior Hall at 
8.30am for fruit and refreshments on the mornings of the 
tests - all food and drink will be provided by school. In the 
past, we have found that this not only provides the children 
with energy for the day ahead, but also settles any nerves 
and worries by providing a relaxed atmosphere in which to 

Year SATs Timetable 

Tue 9th May 
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar – Paper 1 
Spelling Punctuation & Grammar  – Paper 2 

Wed 10th May English Reading Paper 

Thu 11th May 
Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) and  

Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Fri 12th May Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 
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